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To: Parents/Guardian				
Fr:  Saint Andrew’s Staff
We will be having 4th Annual Cocoa House on December 18th, beginning at 6:15 pm.  You and your child(ren) or family member(s) are invited to take part in an old fashioned Christmas sing along.  If you have a talent and want to share, please fill out the form below.  If you are shy and want to put two families together, you are more than welcome to do that.  We will have our sound system and piano available for anyone who needs it.
We will also be having a Dessert Silent Auction that will take place in the cafeteria before the carols and/or performances begin.  Bidding will begin at 5:30 and end at 6:30.  There will also be a photo booth set up for family/friends photos.  Each photo will be $5.00 each.
All money raised from the dessert auction will be given to selected Saint Andrew’s families.  Please come and enjoy some Christmas cheer.  Cookies and hot chocolate will be served.
**Students must be accompanied by a family member**
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Name(s) of family members: ________________________________________
______________________________________________________________

Name of song/instrumental: ________________________________________

** Please have forms returned by Monday, December 16th.**
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